
Nursery Headteachers’ Management Network 
 
If your school has a Nursery or reception classes attached to it this is the 
association for you!  We are always pleased to welcome new members to our 
meetings.  We are interested in all aspects of the Foundation Stage curriculum 
and run conferences about this most important area of education. 
 

******It is now time to pay your 2006/2007 
subscription of £75.00.****** 

(Please note that the membership year runs from September to July.) 
Subscription entitles you to attend all conferences free of charge. 

 
Please put this date in your diary and watch for the 
next flyer coming soon. 
 
Autumn Conference  - Margaret Edgington   
November 24th 2006 at  Barnham Broom 
 
 
Details of the Spring and Summer conferences are still 
to be confirmed. 
 
 Please note that this organisation is for Headteachers only.   
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Please return the tear off strip  and send it with a cheque for £75.00 made 
payable to Nursery Headteachers’ Management Network to  
Janet Wright, Bignold First School and Nursery, Wessex Street, Norwich 
NR2 2SP  
 
Name......................................................................................... 
 
School........................................................................................................................................ 
 
Address...................................................................................................................................... 
 
Telephone Number.................................................. 
 
Cheque enclosed for subscription from 1.9.2006 - 31.8.2007 
A receipt will only be returned if an S.A.E. is enclosed. 


